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Buller Greenbury Associates Ltd
4 Dukes Mews
Manchester Square
London
WlU 3ES

Date: 23 April 2003

Our ref: PWX0103947
Your ref

Contact: Eileen Paterson
Tel: 020 79742559

Dear Mr Haspineall,

79 Belsize Lane. London.

I refer to your faxed letter dated 14 February 2003 and I apologise for the delay
in replying.

I have reviewed the plans and I am of the view that the proposed amendments
would be significant in terms of the appearance of the building and therefore
cannot be treated as a non material amendment to planning permission
PWX0103947. This means that you will need to apply for planning permission
for the proposed amendments.

I must advise you that the above views are purely informal and as such are not
binding upon the Council.

Yours sincerely

o

(-rJ?uSrtS""-
Eileen Paterson
Senior Planning Officer.


